OWLS HEAD
PROVINCIAL PARK
AND THE NEED FOR
PUBLIC TRUST LAW

In March 2019, the Nova Scotia government secretly removed Owls
Head Provincial Park from Our Parks and Protected Areas Plan in

order to enter into a Letter of Offer with a private developer.

On April 1, 2021, biologist Bob Bancroft and local group Eastern
Shore Forest Watch Association took the provincial government to
court over the delisting. Nova Scotia Supreme Court Justice Christa
Brothers recognized several important points in the case but

ultimately ruled that there is “no recognized common law duty of

procedural fairness owed by the Crown to the public at large.”

WE THINK THAT THIS SHOULD CHANGE.




